
 

 

BZZZ – SCHOOL BOARD MEMBER STIPENDS 
 
 

Wilton-Lyndeborough Cooperative School Board members will be eligible for an annual stipend 
of $100.00.  The purpose of the stipend is to reimburse board members for any expenses related 
to performing the functions of a board member. 
 
At the first board meeting in September, all board members will receive a “School Board 
Member Stipend Form”. Completion of this form will be required by board members.  Each 
member will be asked as to whether or not they wish to receive the stipend and designate that on 
the form.  This form needs to be returned to the Business Administrator no later than October 1 
of each year whether the board member chooses to receive the stipend or not.  If a board member 
chooses to receive the stipend, they will receive a W-4 form for tax purposes.  The W-4 form 
will only need to be filled out once during the continuous service of a school board member.  
The stipend will be paid out in the first pay period of March. 
 
Board members appointed after September 1 will have 30 days in which to complete the School 
Board Member Stipend Form from the time of their appointment. 
 

First Reading:  March 5, 2019 
Second Reading: March 19, 2019 
Final Adoption: April 9, 2019 

 


